September 2024 SAFEGUARDING NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S IN THIS
MONTH'S ISSUE:

o Safe and Sound Team
o Attendance
e Punctuality

Dear Parents / Carers

Welcome to our first edition of our
Safeguarding Newsletter for the new
academic year. Safeguarding our
pupils at Penketh South Primary
School is of the upmost importance
and all our staff are committed to
safeguarding all members of our
school community.

As we start the new academic year we
are sure that like us, you as parents
realise the importance of attendance
and punctuality. There is much
evidence to show that good attendance
plays a vital role in helping your child
to achieve their potential.

ARE YOUR CONTACT
DETAILS UP TO DATE?
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OUR SAFE AND SOUND
TEAM

Mrs Claire Roper
Designated safeguarding Lead and
main point of contact in relation to
safeguarding for the school.

Mrs Claire Lawton
Headteacher. Key adult for
Operation Encompass. Deputy
Designated Lead
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Mrs Lorraine Browne
Deputy Headteacher. Designated
Lead teacher and Deputy
Designated Lead
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Mrs Susan Bennett
Deputy Safeguarding Lead and
Pastoral Lead
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Mrs Carolyn Williams
Safeguarding Governor and Chair
of Governors.




Poor punctuality can disadvantage
children in many ways:
Being frequently late adds up to lost
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When children are late they find it harder || MATTERS =~ WIHIK bay couTs!

to settle into the routine of the day. -G E
When children are late they often miss % "J
key messages and teaching which '
continues to have an effect on learning for ._;-"3-)5“
the rest of the lesson or the day.

Poor punctuality disrupts the class and is

embarrassing for the child. : ﬂ:.;.u.:t.
Your child being late disturbs the |eaming Every school day counts BUT every minute is equally important!

e WelD GEes, GETTING HERE ON TIME EVERY
DAY IS REALLY IMPORTANT IN
School starts at 8.50am. The HELPING YOUR CHILD TO BECOME
- A HAPPY AND SUCCESSFUL
gates will be closed at 9am. L EARNER.
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